
Dear Team Families,

Welcome to Farnsworth Middle School andSeneca Housefor the 2022-2023 school year!
We are so happy that you will be a member of the Flynn-Watson-Iddings-Hoffman Team.
We are looking forward to a school year filled with lots of learning, new friendships, and fun
as we welcome students back!

Summer Reading
During the summer, the FMS expectation is that each student will readat least one book
and bring it in during the first week of school. We will use this to complete an activity early
in the year. Please refer to the recommended reading list on the district’s website for
suggestions. We strongly encourage students to keep reading this summer.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Watson – Math/Science watsonl@guilderlandschools.net

Mr. Robert Flynn - Language Arts/Social Studies         flynnr@guilderlandschools.net

Mrs. Sarah Iddings - Special Education                         iddingss@guilderlandschools.net

Mrs. Karla Hoffman - Special Education hoffmank@guilderlandschools.net
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